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Melissa Mullen
160 fisher rd
Deering, NH 03244

November 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The state of
New Hampshire should be saying no to the northern pass! We should be focused on wind and solar
energy. We should not be destroying more of our wilderness and disrupting our wildlife for form of
energy that should one day be fazed out.

Sincerely,
Melissa Mullen
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